NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
	THE TOWN OF BERLIN

The Town Council of the Town of Berlin will meet at Berlin Town Hall, Council Chambers, 240 Kensington Road, Berlin, CT on Tuesday, June 20, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. for the purpose of holding a public hearing on the proposed sale of public property as follows:

Sale of 143 Percival Avenue and lease of a portion of Map 8-4, Block 54, Lot 65 to the Berlin Housing Authority.

	Copy of said proposed survey map is on file open to public inspection at the Office of the Town Clerk.

	Dated at Berlin, Connecticut this 7th day of June 2023.



Kate Wall
Town Clerk

